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 Directors Corner 
 

Just a reminder the weather is starting 
to get warmer and summer is around 
the corner. We want to make sure all 

children have their necessary supplies. 
These supplies include: clothes toe 

shoes no flip flops, sun screen, and bug 
spray.   

Summer Camp 
If you are not aware, we have a 
great weekly summer camp for 
children Pre-K thru 8th grade. We 
will be sending out more information 
in the weeks to come. If you have 
immediate questions, please stop 
by the office and someone can 
assist you.  

Center Closed 
 

St. John Childcare will  
be closed April 18 and 19 in 

observance of Holy Thursday and 
Good Friday.  

We will re-open on Monday, 
 April 22 and there is a sign-up sheet 
for school age children in the foyer.  

 

No School (Pre-K/K only) 
There is no school on Monday, May 
8th for Pre K/K only. We will offer all 
day care by reservation. Signup 
sheets will be in the lobby. Please 
sign up by April 28th. The cost will be 
$40 (7a-6p) or $30 (8a-3p) for all 
registered students. Lunch is optional. 
Lunch if purchased will be $3.00. 

Picture Day 
 

Tuesday, April 2 and Wednesday, 
April 3. Children who attend 

childcare M-F and on Tuesday will 
have their picture taken on 

Tuesday. Children who attend 
childcare on Wednesday will have 
their picture taken on Wednesday. 
If re-takes are needed these will 

be done on Wednesday.   
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